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Mr. Kenneth D. Runion, Supervisor
Town of Guilderland

Town Hall

Route 20, PO Box 339
Guilderland, NY 12084

Attn: Todd S. Gifford, Highway Superintendent

Re: Thruway Reconstruction between
Interchanges 23 and 24

Dear Mr. Runion:

The New York State Thruway Authority held a Public Scoping Meeting on February 15, 2005 for
— the proposed Thruway reconstruction project between Interchanges 23 and 24. At this meeting
the public was given the opportunity to comment on the Draft Scope for the project.

Enclosed for your information is the Authority’s response to the public comments and the Final
Scope for the project. These documents will also be available for viewing at the following local
public libraries: Albany Public Library (Main and Delaware), Bethlehem Public Library, and
Guilderland Public Library. These documents can also be viewed on the Thruway’s website at
www.thruway.state.ny.us (select “Thruway Reconstruction Between Interchanges 23 and 24”).

If you have any questions please contact the project manager, Mr. Al Mastroianni at (518) 471-

4264,
Sincerely,
PETER M. MELEWSKI, P.E.
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